
• On the ballot for the General Election in November, you will be asked:

“Shall the state constitution be amended to repeal the legislature’s 
authority to reserve marriage to opposite-sex couples?”

• THIS DOES NOT REPEAL SAME-SEX MARRIAGE.

• THIS TAKES AWAY THE LEGISLATURE’S AUTHORITY TO LIMIT MARRIAGE TO 
OPPOSITE-SEX COUPLES.

• This authority is discriminatory and we are working to strike it from the State 
Constitution.

• Across the country, LGBTQ+ rights are under assault by conservative organizations and 
politicians. This 26-year old language keeps open the door for such entities to repeal the 
right to same-sex marriage in Hawaiʻi.

• We want to take steps now to protect the right to same-sex marriage in Hawaiʻi.

• Amendments to the Constitution require a high threshold for passage: BLANK VOTES 
ARE EQUIVALENT TO “NO” VOTES. This means we need the “YES” votes to equal a 
MAJORITY OF ALL BALLOTS CAST in the November General Election.

• Nevada took this step of a State Constitutional Amendment several years ago. And 
California, Colorado, and other states are looking to do the same this year. Join us!

VOTE YES TO REPEAL!!

Visit our website for more info, to sign up for updates, and to contribute!
https://www.yesformarriage.org
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